
I oppose this bill for numerous reasons, but it boils down to one simple thing. This bill infringes on my second amendment rights to 
keep and bear arms, which has been affirmed as an individual right by the Supreme Court of the United States. Ultimately, this law 
will not pass constitutional muster but until it is overturned, it would create an environment ripe with opportunity for misuse and 
abuse.

This law wood potentially criminalize thousands of law-abiding Oregonians and deprive them of their constitutional right of self-
protection.

I oppose this law and I urge you to do the same.


